DL OITECHNICS

September 18, 2013

VIA E-mail

TLLRWDCC Tel (512) 820-2930

Ms. Leigh Ing
333 Guadalupe St. #3-240 Via Email: administration@tilrwdc.org

Austin, Texas 78701

Subject: Requesting Amendment to TLLRWDCC# 2-0042-00

Dear Ms. Ing:

The Commission approved Philotechnics’ application and voted to enter into an agreement for importation of
low-level radioactive waste into the Compact under Agreement TLLRWDCC# 2-0042-00. During the October
2, 2013 meeting, Philotechnics would like to request that the Commission allow an amendment to the Broker's
Application for Importation in accordance with Commission Rule 675.23 (31 Texas administrative code
675.23). The request is clarify in the agreement that the Broker will deliver all written evidence to the
Commission in no more than two information packages per shipment.

The clarification will make the examination of the documents easier to maintain and allow for multiple
shipments under this agreement. Along with this addition, we are also requesting that in Section J (c) the
state of Massachusetts be added to the place of origination of waste and Section J (d) to include special form
material. There are no other changes to be requested to the agreement. The volume of waste and the
radioactivity will remain the same.

We would be pleased to provide you with any further information upon your request if you or the Commission
needs more information in order to act upon the amendment. Please contact me if there are any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

Elizabeth Broda
Waste Logistics Coordinator

201 RENOVARE BLVD « OAK RIDGE, TN + 37830
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